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Fire Alarm Awareness Procedure & Training 

The Department of Environmental Health & Safety in conjunction with the Staff Senate and The 
Tuskegee University Police Department will be conducting announced fire drill training campus-wide 
this semester.  The purpose of the announced fire drills is to educate, and make everyone 
knowledgeable and aware of what to do and where to go when an alarm activates in your building.  This 
training will also enhance the knowledge of the first responders (Tuskegee University Police 
Department) to insure that everything is being done to protect the lives and property here at Tuskegee 
University.  Informative awareness information is provided below.  

1.





Olivia Davidson Hall White Hall lawn  
Frederick D. Patterson Hall Drew Hall Parking Lot  
Physical Plant Building Student Union Parking Lot  
John D. Rockefeller Hall Lawn area in front of the building  
Julius Rosenwald Center Drew Hall Parking Lot  
Thomas D. Russell Hall 


